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Canvasser Minutes of the November 4, 2014 General Election

November §, 2014
1:00 p.m.

Members present:  David Blecke Judy Ford JoAnn Hoag Bob Wilton

The members of the Board certified 9 more ballot bags. Those will be returned to the
Townships by the Clerk.

The canvass went very smoothly, with minor corrections made to the ballot summaries on
4 precincts. These corrections did not affect the total vote, but only made corrections to
how ballots should have been recorded (i.e. — defective ballots vs. spoiled ballots)

The Clerk will speak with Buckeye on the proper use of coding ballots in the EPB. Many
of their ballot counts were not correct as marked in the EPB, but the totals were fine.

Secord Township had two ballots that stuck together, making their count off by one.
These ballots were properly recorded and the ballot summary was corrected to 0.

Several Townships did not record Av's in the middle of processing ballots. This caused
their figured to be off by one, but still had the proper vote count.

The Clerk plans to have a mandatory meeting with all the Clerks and Chairman to go
over all these issues and to give a refresher course before each election.

The Election was canvassed and certified on November 5 2014 3:50 pm.
Respectfully Submitted:
Laura Brandon-Maveal

Gladwin County Clerk
November 14, 2012



